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SUBJECT:  Federal Register Notice

A Federal Register notice of interest was published on Friday, December 7, 2007 (72 FR
69236) by the Office of Management and Budget, Office of Federal Financial
Management,

The Notice makes available for comment a single Federal Financial Report (FFR). The
single FFR is a consolidation of four existing financial reporting forms (SF-269, SF-
269A, SF-272, and SF-272A) which the FFR is proposed to replace. The public
comment period for providing input on the FFR format ends J anuary 7, 2008. Any
comments you have should be submitted to the e-mail or mailing address shown in the
“Addresses” section of the applicable Notice. For more information, please see the
attached file containing the Federal Register Notice. The Federal Register Notice also
may be retrieved by entering pertinent data and performing an advance search through
the Federal Register at http://www.gpoaccess.gov/fr/advanced.html.
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